COT'Y.

19th September, 1935,

Dear Mr. Chisholm,

“Mgy.attention has been drawn to the
non-payment of the Hamburg fees in the cases of the new tankers
"G.8. WALDEN" and "W.B. WALKER",

In the former case, the Shipbuilders at
Rotterdam have paid their fees, and until the machinery fees of
Rm.2200 are paid, the classification certéficates cennot be lssued,
or records of classification be posted in the Reglster Book.

With regard to the "W.B.WALKER", I see that
the Hamburg account was rendered to Messrs. Krupp on the lst July
last for Rm. 18950, This sum represents the services of the
Soclety's Surveyors over a considerable period, and it is
reasonable to expect payment of such a large amount with as little
delay as possible.

Another aspect of the matter is that the
payment of these two accounts would in all probability render it
unnecessary for you to call on us for funds for at least two
months. I shall be glad, therefore, if you will make suitable
representations to Messrs. Krupp with a view teo oxpoditijﬁ)pa;nnnt,
and let me know the result.

A+ Guignoln, Bsq., TLioyd'SRegister
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